Women's Report October 2022

It has been a busy time for Women's artistic with many County, Regional and National competitions as well as Invitational competitions taking place across the varying levels.

The Region has had one Championships held in September where Sussex and SE teams have been confirmed for National Finals and the Rushmoor Rosebowl International. 10 Sussex based gymnasts are competing within a Regional team at one of these events representing Horsham, Uckfield and TAG.

The second Regional Championships is being run at the end of October for the remaining levels.

Nationally the Adrian Stan Teams (formerly British Teams) ran in Stoke. Horsham had a team represented and placed a fabulous 4th place in the Junior Non-Squad section.

The County has a team represented this weekend at the Rushmoor Rosebowl International with gymnasts from Horsham, Uckfield and TAG making up the team members. Across the Regional and County teams there will be 8 Sussex based gymnasts competing at this competition.

Two Sussex Championships have taken place over back to back weekends in October. Both competitions seemed to run really well with some excellent gymnastics. Both competitions financially made good profits and most importantly all the gymnasts having a good, fun competition. Thank you to both Horsham and Chichester for hosting the events and the club volunteers for performing the jobs really well over the 2 competitions.

Judging courses and information are now available through the BG website.